
Ensign Fleet 70 Meeting

November 7, 2009

PYC

Attendees:  Leonard Hilton, Mike LaHaye, Don Lambrix, Jack Patterson, Tony Sisson, Bob Steen, Dave Roseman 

1. Meeting called to order at 3 PM by Fleet Captain Jack Patterson

2.  Moved by Roseman, seconded and passed unanimously that the Fleet purchase 3 tables, at a cost of approximately $35, for use at potlucks.

3.  Moved, seconded and passed unanimously that the Arnie Samuel Regatta consist of four races, two on September 4 and two on September 5.

4.  Following officers elected by acclamation:  Jack Pattersona, Fleet Captain and Gary Nicholson, Fleet Secretary/Treasurer.

5.  The question was raised about having the weather station on line for the off season.  This will require leaving the power and internet connection turned on.  Mike LaHaye will raise the issue at next week’s Board meeting.
6.  Dave Roseman will write the yearbook article.

7.  The jin pole issue was discussed.

8.  Discussion was held regarding whether PYC membership should be a requirement for the owner(s) a boat racing in Fleet races.  A questionnaire will be sent to get opinions from Fleet members.

David Roseman

